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MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Dylan Reingold, County Attorney 
 
DATE: June 17, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  Public Safety Coordinating Council  
  

 
 
On June 12, 2020, Karen Mike on behalf of Pat Austin of New Horizons of the Treasure Coast and 
Okeechobee sent an email notification to the County that George Shopland had resigned and is no longer the 
PSCC representative for New Horizons.  Pat Austin has been appointed as the Public Safety Coordinating 
Council representative.   

 
 
ATTACHMENT(S). 
 
• June 12, 2020 – Email to the County 
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